

Barbara McCloskey, NJSFWC 3rd VP spoke on the federation.



Kathy Wise was welcomed to the Honor Roll by Audrey Smith

Final Meeting of the Year

Board Members Host May 22, 2019

- ✓ Light Supper
- ✓ Installation of Officers
- ✓ Scholarship Awards



New Member Elaine Burgin was sworn in and Bea Newell received an over-due welcome to the club.



Our 2019-2020 Officers



President Elias thanks Guari Sabnis for her work as Communications Chairwoman

WCC



President Jane Elias named Marsha Travis Woman of the Year



Sue Westerberg received the Order of the Lily from Audrey Smith



Our New Officers Marsha Travis 2nd VP, Sally O'Grady 3rd VP, Anne Gordon Secretary and Charlie Webb Treasurer were sworn in by Christine Burlew, College District President,.





....It must run in the family. Here is her older sister receiving her scholarship in 2015.

receiving her sccholarship.

We awarded a \$2,000 scholarship to graduating high school senior and resident of Cranbury, Isabel Kinney. She will be attending Bowden College. She has the most impressive resume



Estafania Granada-Gonzalez, a recipient of our scholarship award in 2015, returned to tell us how it allowed her to continue here Nursing career.



We awarded a \$2,000 scholarship to Julia Marie Smith, a woman who is pursuing post-secondary education aftere having expeerienced a time away from attending school.